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On October 28th, at 2:30 am, residents of the Spruce Harbour Marina in False Creek, Vancouver, 

awoke to a male attempting to tow away their 16 ft inflatable equipped with a 60 hp outboard. The 

suspect fled and abandoned the Aquapro Inflatable he had been operating at Spyglass Dock under 

the Cambie Street Bridge. Vancouver Police Marine Unit identified the “dumped” vessel as being 

stolen from Quayside Marina in False Creek on October 27th at 5:30 am.  Police are still attempting 

to identify the owner of a stolen Nissan outboard located in the recovered vessel. 

Please contact Constable Jamie Gibson at 604-717-9094, Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca or  

Constable Dave Horne dave.horne@vpd.ca  or contact CRIMESTOPPERS if you can assist.    
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